
TOWN OF SAINT ANDREWS 

SPECIAL MEETING OF COUNCIL 

Electronic Meeting 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020, at 6:00 PM 

MINUTES 

RECORD OF ATTENDANCE 
A Special Meeting of the Town of Saint Andrews Council was held on Wednesday, 
November 4, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. with the following members present Mayor Doug Naish, 
Deputy Mayor Henderson, Councillors Guy Groulx, Andrew Harrison, and Kurt Gumushel. 
Also, present: Chris Spear, CAO/Treasurer, Paul Nopper Clerk - Senior Administrator, 
Alex Henderson, Director of Planning, Southwest New Brunswick Service Commission, 
Alexander Gopen, Planner, Southwest New Brunswick Service Commission. 

Late: Councillor Kate Akagi - 6:55 p.m. 
Absent - Councillor Edie Bishop 

Facebook - 16 
Zoom -2 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion: 404 -11/20 It was moved by Deputy Mayor Henderson, seconded by 
Councillor Groulx, and carried that the Agenda be 
approved as presented. 

PRESENTATIONS 

NONE 

DISCLOSURE OF CONFLICT OF INTEREST 

NONE 

Carried 4-0 

INTRODUCTION, CONSIDERATION, AND PASSING OF BY-LAW AND MOTIONS 

PED200501 Council Workshop for Zoning By-Law 220-02 

Alexander Gopen, Planner, Southwest New Brunswick Service Commission provided an 
update on the latest changes to the Zoning By-Law Z20-02 including: 

• Short-Term Rentals- language drafted to be flexible until there is a by-law in place.
The clause has been developed so that the Zoning By-Law does not need to be
amended when a By-Law is established.

• Accessory Dwelling Units - recommend the allowance for units above garages or
permanent garden suites.

• Duplexes/Triplexes/Converted Dwellings and the number of entrances and
staircases. As long as stairs are not in the front or flankage yards, acceptable to
have stairs to the second or third floor.

• Grade definition - Grade is defined as finished grade, once work has been
completed that is the grade to start from.

• General setback requirements removed as all zones have required setbacks.
• Simplified loading standards.
• Bed and Breakfasts - an operator or agent must reside in the main dwelling. This

was added in as it was not clear in the previous By-Law.

Alexander Henderson, Director of Planning, Southwest New Brunswick Service 
Commission provided an update on the Development Permits for consideration. 

2020-12-01 Page 1 of6 

Pg 157



Pg 158



Pg 159



Pg 160



Pg 161



Pg 162


